
A Workshop on 
Welcoming Diversity 
in your Community

The Mid-Atlantic Region of NRVC presents

with SISTER GWYNETTE PROCTOR, SNDdeN
When? May 3, 2016 from 10 am - 3 pm [Lunch and breaks provided]

Where? Retreat and Conference Center at Bon Secours (1525 Marriottsville Rd, 
Marriottsville MD 21104)

Who? Leadership of religious institutes, vocations and formation ministers, associate 
directors, interested religious community members.

How much? $25 for non-NRVC members, FREE for NRVC members

The day will include:
•	 Presentation by Sister Gwynette on being proactive in preparing the way for 

diversity in our communities and in opening to cultural difference. 
•	 Discussions among community members about implimenting a strategy for 

cultivating hospitality with our members.
•	 Gwynette will also lead a question and answer around the subject of 

welcoming diversity, in this culture and in this time.

Sister Gwynette Proctor, SNDdeN has served as director of the Office of Black Catholic 
Ministries in the Diocese of Baltimore since June 2014. She wrote and compiled 
“Towards Cultural Competence and the Incorporation of People of Color into 
Predominantly European-American Religious Communities” for NRVC. Sister has 
served her Congregation as member of the Formation Team here in U.S., and she also 
served as a member of the SND National Leadership Team. She is a member of the 
National Black Sisters Conference.

Please RSVP to Chris Irr cirr@xaverianbrothers.org, 443-805-5294 by April 26, 2016


